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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION 

 
EBAP/08/48 

 
 

June 2, 2008 
 
To: Members of the Executive Board 
 
From: The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the Managing Director 
 
 
The Managing Director will be away from Fund headquarters from the evening of Saturday, 
May 31 through the morning of Tuesday, June 10. During this time he will travel to Rome, 
Italy to attend the UN High-Level Conference on World Food Security; to Amsterdam, The 
Netherlands to attend the Netherlands Constituency Meeting; and finally to Montreal, 
Canada to attend the Conference of Montreal. The Managing Director will hold bilateral 
meetings with the authorities in all three countries. 
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